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Reducing parking spaces in White Rock is not an option.  There is currently little to no street parking in down town 
White Rock during business hours now.  Reducing parking stalls as requested by the developer at this late stage is 
not acceptable.

Residents who live in the down town core now have no street parking.  Reducing parking here would be a detriment 
to down town residents and our local businesses who struggle to survive.

R  Hundt

White Rock, BC
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